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Our final meeting, April 20th,  of the 2022-2023 Woman’s Club year will be the Installation of the new Executive Board.  Please plan to attend and show your support and encouragement for those who will continue to keep this club active.
Message from our President:

Our meeting year is coming to a close and I know most of us feel like we did when we were in school and it is our last day of class before summer break.  We are looking forward to spending time at the beach, go on a trip, do lots of yard work, and hopefully get some rest and read a good book.
At the April meeting, we will be installing officers for the next year.  The officers and committee chairs will be meeting during the summer to plan and ensure that the 2023-2024 meeting year will be informative, entertaining and fun. If you have suggestions for programs or ways to enhance meetings, please contact me or executive team members.
I hope everyone has a great summer.
Dean Simpson

President, NCSUWC
Nominating Committee:

The new executive committee for 2023-2024 is:
President-Dean Simpson

First Vice President (Programs)- Grace Hodgson (Thanks, Grace!)

Second Vice President (Membership)-Sandy Donaghy

Secretary-Annette Harrell

Treasurer-Luanne Peterson

On behalf of the North Carolina State University Woman’s Club, we offer you our many thanks for stepping forward to serve the needs of our club.
Installation of the new Executive Committee will take place at the upcoming April 20th meeting.

Sharon Ayers, Chair

Membership Committee:

Membership Renewal for 2023-2024
Please bring your $30 dues payment and completed form to the April meeting and give to Sandy.  Note that you do not need to fill out the details of address, phone etc., unless that information has changed.

If you cannot attend the April meeting, please mail your membership form and dues to:


Sandy Donaghy


103 Heritage Court

Cary, NC 27513

Checks should be made out to NC State University Woman’s Club.

You can print a copy of the membership form from an attachment to this newsletter or from our website,
http://womansclub.wordpress.ncsu.edu/membership-form/.  If you do not have a printer, call me at 

(919) 469-0941 and I will mail you a copy.

Please remember to sign up for committees, make program suggestions, and any other comments on the form.  We are looking forward to another great year.

Sandy Donaghy, Membership Chair
Feed the Pack:
Donations to the pack were 27 pounds in February and 40 pounds in March!  Great job, everyone!!
The Feed the Pack office is moving to North Hall in April. Once this move is made, they will be absorbed into the Wolfpack Wellness program.  Feed the Pack will stay the same, but the new location will put it with other student help organizations where students can get housing, clothing, mental health advice and food all in one convenient location.

Helen Hauser, Chair
Hostess Committee:

Our April hostesses are:
Vivian Hughes Co-Chair
Georgina Werner Co-chair

Helen Crane 

Geneva Humphries

Program Committee:

The Program Committee will be meeting before our April luncheon to decide on programs for next year.  

Please send program suggestions for next year to Grace Hodgson at: gmhodgson@yahoo.com.

Members of the Program Committee are: Barbara Sullivan, Wendy Lapish, Toni Downey, and Sharon Ayers.

Grace Hodgson, Chair
Courtesies Committee:
Jack “Swede” Frauson’s Celebration of Life event:

Joy Frauson’s late husband Jack’s Celebration of Life will be held on April 15th at the Raleigh Moravian Church, 1816 Ridge Road, Raleigh, NC 27607.

It is scheduled for 2 PM.
Next Meeting:

Our next meeting will be Thursday, April 20th.  Lunch will be served at 1145AM.  The menu for this meeting will be:
Mixed green salad

Herb baked flounder fillet

Lemon herb garlic butter rice pilaf

Chef’s vegetable medley

Rolls and butter

Coffee and tea

The cost is $22.00 and can be paid at the door.

Like last month, please let Dean Simpson know if you will be joining us. You can email her or call her. If you say you will be attending, and don’t show, you will be charged the $22.00

LuAnne Bonanno

Newsletter Editor
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luquota@gmail.com
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